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Dear Friend, 

Washtenaw Christian Academy is a non-denominational PreK-12
th
 grade Classical Christian 

school with our families coming from Washtenaw County and beyond. On April 28, 2017, WCA is 

planning our annual benefit auction fundraiser event to provide financial support for its much needed 

programs and scholarships. Would you consider supporting us in the form of a tax-deductible 

donation of cash/product/gift certificate or service for our auction? All funds raised will go directly to 

support WCA and its students. The event will be held at the school, located at 7200 Moon, Saline, MI 

48176. We would love for you to attend! In addition to a donation, another way that you can support our 

auction is by sponsoring a table. Corporate sponsored tables will be recognized and promoted through our 

marketing efforts for the event. 

To donate to the auction, simply fill out and return the enclosed donation form.  WCA is a 

501(c)(3) organization and your donation will be 100% tax deductible. Please feel free to make a 

copy of the form for your records, our tax id number is stated on it. 

Your donation or financial gift supports academic excellence with a Biblical perspective and 

helps sustain WCA as we provide a quality Christian education for our students. Your contribution this 

year comes at a time of great need at Washtenaw Christian Academy. We keep tuition at modest 

levels to accommodate students of all backgrounds. To maintain the staff and faculty necessary to give 

our students everything they need to succeed, we rely on community partners like you. WCA has had the 

privilege of impacting the lives of our students for more than 38 years and for that we truly feel blessed. 

Can we count on you to provide an item for the auction? Please call WCA at (734) 429-7733 

with any questions or email or fax the attached completed auction donation form to pledge your 

contribution to evanderhoof@washtenawchristian.org or (734) 944-8343. A volunteer will follow up with 

you regarding your interest to donate and can at that time arrange a time to pick up the items you are able 

to donate. Please be assured that your contribution will be put to good use right here in our community. 

As a thank you for your gift we will feature you on our WCA website, as well as, in our auction 

night book. 

Thank you for your consideration and continued support. 

Best Regards, 

  

 

 

Eric VanDerhoof 

Head of School 
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